


























































From: Walt Larson
To: LMCD
Subject: Email news letter
Date: Saturday, July 2, 2022 10:21:29 AM

I am concerned about wake surfing on Lake Minnetonka. Please keep me posted on any
actions in this area via email. 
I am on Jennings bay, we often have multiply wake surfers at once in the bay creating waves
that make the entire bay unusable by anyone else. 
I recommend that guidance be fostered that limited the number of boat doing this at one time
on all dead end bays. 

Walt Larson
5135 Minneapolis Ave, 
Minnetrista  MN 55364
WltLars@gmail.com
612-910-0176
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